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Leia LaPlace

From: Yvette Lewis <yally@aol.com>
Sent: Monday, November 28, 2022 3:18 PM
To: Gregory Richards; Leia LaPlace
Subject: [EXTERNAL MAIL]ZAC 22-14 Rezoning Application

Dear DPNR  Officials,  
 I am a resident and home owner in Estate Orange Grove E. I am writing to implore 
you to seriously look into  and not approve the zoning/change variance application. It 
would be devastating for the area to have a cement block plant at this location. There 
is already considerable dust from the existing business Just Right Trucking. There 
are mounds of dirt that sit piled up creating dust particles in the area as trucks drive 
in and out of the business. I am asthmatic and never drive that road with windows 
down. When it is breezy my home windows are closed too. I can't imagine a cement 
block plant in the area which would create more toxic dust and horrible noise. Please 
consider the residents of the area and also the new housing that is currently being 
constructed in Hummingbird Rest.  It is a residential area. Please consider the 
environmental hazards. Why can't the business be directed to an existing industrial 
area? Moreover, please drive by the area and see for yourself.  
Thank you for your consideration. 
 

Sincerely, 
Yvette Lewis 
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